## THE EVANSTON HOSPITAL

Evanston, Illinois

DEPARTMENT OF SURGERY FREDERICK CHRISTOPHER, M.D. Surgeon-in-Chief

June 7, 1941

Dr. Fred Rankin 271 West Short Street Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred,

May I add my congratulations to the many you are receiving on the presidency of the American Medical Association. It is a just and fitting honor for your fine and useful career. I am not exaggerating to say that the American Medical Association is honored too.

Kindest regards and best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

FC:sg

Tred